
Toys collected in 2016.

Salvation Army Toy Drive at the
Butler County Extension Office

This Christmas We Will Be Holding Our
11th Annual Toy Drive for the Salvation Army.  

If You Would like to Donate, 
Please Bring a New Unwrapped Toy to the 

Butler County Extension Office
at 206 N. Griffith by 

12:00 p.m/Noon on Friday, December 15 .

We Will Deliver All the Toys to the 
Salvation Army.


